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Disabled Children’s Service – 

Short Breaks Service 

 Newsletter 21st March 2022 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around Halton and 

also other general information which you may find useful. 

 

 CAFT EASTER HOLIDAY CLUB: 

To book fill in the form on the link below- 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScapIqHSM6qLFa8syAt04k7kpuwzc6rq6Qc5J4

obRD_WtoF2A/viewform  

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScapIqHSM6qLFa8syAt04k7kpuwzc6rq6Qc5J4obRD_WtoF2A/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScapIqHSM6qLFa8syAt04k7kpuwzc6rq6Qc5J4obRD_WtoF2A/viewform
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 EVERTON IN THE COMMUNITY: To book call us on 07975784613 or email- 

mark.dolan@evertonfc.com or steve.johnson@evertonfc.com 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

mailto:mark.dolan@evertonfc.com
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 ELITE EASTER ACTIVITIES:  
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 ICAN EASTER ACTIVITIES: 
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 WIDNES VIKINGS EASTER CAMPS: 

 

Following the success of our recent half-term camps, we will be holding free Easter Sports 

Camps for children from School Year 1 upwards. 

 
The camps, supported by Halton Borough Council, are a fantastic opportunity for children to 

engage in sport and physical activity on the very pitch our first team players play, and for the 

children to be coached by our highly experienced and inspirational staff. 

There will be a variety of fun activities available for the children to take part in, all children will 

receive a free packed lunch at the DCBL Stadium.  

The camps will work slightly differently from last time, with morning or afternoon slots available 

for each age group based on our timetable below. 

First-team players and coaching staff will be there to host the activities and offer guidance to the 

children who come along, including club captain Jack Owens and longest-serving player Danny 

Craven, linking into the club’s vision to transform lives through sport. 

Parents are asked to provide any medical or allergy information of their children via the booking 

system so that we can make appropriate arrangements regarding the meals. 

We kindly ask that you only book a place if you are definitely going to attend, so that we are able 

to provide the correct amount of free meals as well as allowing as many children as possible the 

opportunity to come along. Places are also limited to 50 per age group per session. 
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The timetable will be as follows, with children on any of our morning sessions to be dropped off 

at the car park of the DCBL Stadium at 8.30am and picked up at 12pm, and children on any of 

our afternoon sessions to be dropped off at the same place at 12.30pm and picked up at 3.30pm. 

You can book your child onto any of the sessions for their age group but have to book separate 

places on each session to do so. 

Both boys and girls are welcome at all sessions apart from Tuesday afternoon, which is 

specifically for girls of Secondary School age. 

 

 
 

This newsletter provides general information and resources, though not all of it will be relevant 

to everyone included in the mailing list. If there is some specific information you would like to see 

more of, or information from a certain service please let me know and I will try to include next 

time. If you do not wish to continue receiving this newsletter, please let me know. 

Victoria.Meadows@halton.gov.uk  

Disabled Children’s Service – Short Breaks 

Halton Borough Council 
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